
I am apposed to HB 2025.  As a retired senior on a fixed income, I’ve already had every utility 
bill increase with more “fees and taxes” every year; huge medical, home and car insurance 
premium increases,  food and gas price increases; raising the cost of living way beyond the 
minimal increase in social security benefits.


To now add all these additional fees and taxes (which never go down, only up, up, up) is unfair 
to all citizens, especially those of us who don’t have a way to cover them.


The wasteful spending that goes on in Oregon has got to stop.  The population of Oregon 
continues to increase each year and so does the the amount of taxes gathered.  Forcing us to 
pay more for less, while you spend money on things we don’t need or want is criminal.


Get rid of the wasteful spending and there will be plenty of money to cover the things that we 
really need.  Don’t expect us to pay more so you can fund your pet projects.


Work with in the budget like your citizens have to.



